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ROBERT BIGGS has continued his work 
on cuneiform texts of the third millen­
nium B.C., but chose a quite different 
area for the paper he read in July at 
the international Assyriological con­
gress in Leningrad: the relationship 
between Babylonian astrology and the 
Babylonian prophecy texts. Among his 
scholarly but non-Assyriological 
activities, was editing a volume Discov­
eries from Kurdish Looms, the cat­
alogue for an exhibition of Kurdish 
weavings held at the Block Gallery at 
Northwestern University which was co-
sponsored by the Chicago Rug Society, 
of which he is a member. 
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